

April 13, 2018

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Lisa Raphals, Vice Chair

Committee on Library and Information Technology

Re: [Campus Review] Proposed Degree Program: Joint Entomology BS/Entomology

MS Five-Year Combined-Degree Program

The Committee on Library and Information Technology reviewed the Proposed Degree Program: Joint Entomology BS/Entomology MS Five-Year Combined-Degree Program at their March 6, 2018 meeting. The Committee sees no significant increase on library and IT resources, thus the committee approves the proposal. However, the committee did note that the proposal does not state how transfer students can apply to the program.